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Dear Parent /Carer

I'would like to congratulate all Year 11 students in advance of the results they will receive, which
reflect a tremendous amount of hard work and dedication during this academic year.

The GCSE results day this year is on Thursday 22" August, Year 11 students can collect the results
from the main school entrance between 09.00am — 10.00am.

If you are unable to collect your results in person then your results will be posted on Friday 23rd
August to your home address.

Please note: under no circumstances will results be available by telephone or email.

Many Thanks

Lee Thompson
Assistant Headteacher

The National
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Headteacher: Mrs R M Davies BHEd (Hons)
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